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IMPORTANT NOTICE
Our Water is Turned Off

Due to a broken water pipe near Mitchel Hall, our
water has been shut off.  We are arranging for a repair

as soon as possible.  In the meantime, we will be
bringing in water for Sunday and have these lovely

and clean portable toilets for your use.  We look
forward to seeing everyone for All Saints’ Sunday!

November 1, 2024

Lazarus, Come Out!

Sebastiano del Piombo - National Gallery collection (NG1), London circa 1517-1519

This Week at Epiphany

Sunday, November 3 - All Saints’ Sunday
9:45 a.m. Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - atrium

10:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist

Monday, November 4
6:30 p.m. RDV Monday Night Fellowship

7:00 p.m. EfM meeting

Wednesday, November 6
12:00 p.m. Feeding the Spirit Bible Study

7:00 p.m. Lectio Divina

Thursday, November 7
6:30 p.m. Schola Rehearsal

7:45 p.m. Parish Choir rehearsal

Sunday, November 10
9:45 a.m. Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - atrium

10:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist
11:30 a.m. Outreach Committee meeting

Connections

You can view this week’s service, past
services, and memorials HERE.

Get Sunday's bulletin HERE.

Do you want to hear last week’s
sermon? Click HERE.

In the hope that you will have a deeper
understanding and closer connection
to the Word, we are sharing the
lessons for Sunday.

Wisdom of Solomon 3:1-9
Psalm 24

Revelation 21:1-6a
John 11:32-44

Politics and Peace
A letter from The Rt. Rev. John Harvey Taylor

October 24, 2024

My siblings in Christ in the Diocese of Los Angeles:

“Peace be with you,” our Lord said to his friends when he appeared to them after the
Resurrection. And then he said it again: “Peace be with you.” According to the
account in John’s gospel (20:19-23), they were afraid of Jerusalem’s religious
authorities. Their fear was akin to what many feel about the coming election,
especially our vulnerability to events beyond our control. Our faith is that Jesus’s
two-fold promise is meant for us as well, even as Nov. 5 looms. And it surely is.
Peace be with you. Peace be with you.

Read more here.

Our Ofrenda

El Dia de los Muertos, also known as the Day of the Dead is a tradition of welcoming
back deceased loved ones, remembering and honoring their lives. It is not a spooky
holiday; it is a celebration and serves to portray death as a natural cycle of the
human experience. On the Day of the Dead, according to tradition, it is believed that
the souls of the dead awaken and return to the living to eat, drink, and be merry with
their loved ones. In preparation, the living family members prepare an ofrenda – an
altar covered with pictures, favorite foods, drinks, and other items of the ones they
miss. This year, our ofrenda will be set up from October 27 through November 8.
We encourage you to bring pictures and items of ones you have lost and place them
on our ofrenda. It will be blessed at All Saints’ Sunday November 3.

All Saints’ Cards

Memorial cards will once again be available for you to fill out on Sunday in loving
remembrance of family and friends. The cards are placed on the altar and blessed as
part of the service. The names will not be read but writing them and remembering is
a beautiful spiritual practice that gives us an opportunity to feel close to those whom
we no longer see.

The cards will be placed in front of the baptismal font at church.

Join the Churchwide Virtual Celebration
In this historic and joyful season, we invite you to pray for guidance for our church
and our new presiding bishop as he leads us in envisioning the reign of God in our

midst.

May our celebration unite us as a sacramental community, and may we be filled with
new energy to bear witness to God’s work of redemption.

Who: Everyone is invited! 

What: The Episcopal Church will officially

welcome the Rt. Rev. Sean Rowe as its 28th

presiding bishop with a smaller, simpler

investiture service aimed at reducing carbon

footprint and increasing churchwide virtual

participation.   

When: Nov. 2, with a prelude featuring a “roll

call” of dioceses starting at 9:30 a.m. ET. The

service itself starts at 11 a.m. ET. 

Where: The service will be livestreamed here

and on The Episcopal Church’s Facebook

page. A recording will be posted and

distributed after the service. 

What to Know For the Investiture of Presiding Bishop-elect Sean Rowe

Lunches for our Neighbors in Need

Thanks so much to all who are making lunches for the low-income families, seniors
and homeless served by Harbor House. Our November date is Wednesday,
November 6. If you can help this month, please sign up to make and deliver 10
lunches. Questions? Email: yvonnelux@gmail.com

Lunches for 10 people - Include sandwich- turkey, egg salad, lunch meat, or pb&j,
three snacks, fruit, and a drink. Drinks and fruit should be separate.   Drop off is
between 4:00 and 4:30 at Holy Trinity Lutheran Church at  Avenida de los Arboles
and Mt.Clef. Parking lot is in the back.

An Invitation from the Baha’i Faith

The Thousand Oaks and Malibu Canyon Baha'i Communities warmly invite you to
attend the joyful celebration of the anniversary of the birth of Baha'u'llah, prophet-
founder of the Baha'i faith on Sunday, Nov. 3 at 3:00 p.m., at the North Ranch
Community Center, 1400 Westlake Blvd. Details to follow; please contact Aggie
(aggiew53@gmail.com)if interested in attending.

The Epiphany Emporium.
Visit us above!

1. Select your item
2. View Cart and CHECK OUT. Tax and shipping (Shipped to TCOTE) are

included.
3. Select CASH ON DELIVERY (COD). In order to save money, we are not set up

for electronic payments through PayPal or Venmo.
4. All orders will be BATCHED weekly and available for pick up after church on

Sundays.
5. We will accept checks or cash upon delivery

The only store where you can buy officially licensed TCOTE merchandise.  All
proceeds go to support our ministry(s).

You will find order forms in the narthex, Founder’s Room and Bishop’s Hall.

Prayers
Please pray for those on our Parish Prayer List:   Dan, Matthew, Deb, Jane, Jana,
Neil, Darlene, Katie, Hannah, Crystal, Nancy, Elizabeth, Bob

Please pray for those on our Long-Term Parish Prayer List: Boyd, Kay, Sarah,
Tom, Donna, Judith, Joe, Norma, Francisco, Joanne, Judie, Kate J, Tom B, Dave,
Bill, Robert, Marilyn, Don, Chip, Pat, Hayven, Ethel, Dave, Richard, Arturo, Doug,
Kevin

To add yourself, family, or friends to the prayer list, please fill out a prayer card in the
pew or submit your prayer request here.

Mission
We seek to ensure that all who enter our doors know

that they are loved, welcomed, and celebrated
unconditionally, that we serve the world with

gratitude, humility, and courage, and that we continue
to grow in faith, recognizing reason and exploring the

profound mystery that is God’s creation.

Vision
To live and love as true followers of Jesus, not just

fans.

We wear nametags to help us feel more connected and so we
can get to know each other better. If you're interested in
having one, please fill out the form here.

For those people without computers, we now have the option
of phoning in and listening to our livestream services on
Sunday mornings! Please share this news with anyone you
know that you think would enjoy being able to listen in when
they can't come in person. Phone: +1 720-256-2320. Enter
the pin number 840327174, then hit #.

Sponsoring altar flowers on Sunday is a wonderful way to
celebrate a special occasion, honor loved ones, or give
thanks. If you would like to give, please fill out the card found
in the church pews or visit www.tcote.org
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